
Westminster Foundation for Democracy (WDF) is pleased to announce that two election 
observation trainings are going to be conducted the week of 5-9 June 2017 in London (at Artillery 
House, 11-19 Artillery Row London, SW1P 1RT). 
 
• A two-day short-term observer (STO) training will take place on Monday 5 and Tuesday 6 
June 2017. This is suitable for people who have never done short-term election observation before or 
who have done 1-2 STO missions. 
  
• A three-day long-term observer (LTO) training will take place on Wednesday 7 to Friday 8 
June 2017. This is suitable for people who have been an STO for a minimum of 2 missions or who 
have done 1-2 LTO missions. 
  
WFD will engage two international and well-reputed trainers, and these trainings will be in 
collaboration and according to the training methodology of Election Observation and Democratic 
Support (EODS), the training body for EU EOMs. 
  
The cost of these trainings is £150 per day, therefore £300 for the two-day STO training and £450 
for the three-day LTO training. WFD will NOT cover any transportation or accommodation costs or 
make the necessary arrangements. Lunch and two coffee breaks will be provided each day. 
  
Attached are the separate application forms for the STO training and the LTO training, to be 
completed and returned to the following email address: Miguel.Casteneda@wdf.org by Friday 21 
April 2017 at 17:00 GMT.  
  
Please note that WFD will ONLY contact the successful applicants, by 28 April 2017 CoB. 
 
Queries regarding the training will be only answered via email using the email address 
election.observation@wfd.org – unfortunately due to the number of requests we are unable to 
respond to applicants via telephone. 
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